
 
 
 
                
 
 
Mail Stop 4561 
        January 11, 2008 
 
Mr. Erik E. Prusch 
Chief Financial Officer 
Borland Software Corporation 
8303 N. Mo-Pac Expressway, Suite A-300 
Austin, Texas 78759 
 

Re: Borland Software Corporation 
 Form 10-K for Fiscal Year Ended December 31, 2006 
 Filed March 15, 2007 
 File No. 001-10824 
  

Dear Mr. Prusch: 
 

We have reviewed your response to our letter dated November 30, 2007 in 
connection with the above referenced filing and have the following comment.  If 
indicated, we think you should revise your document in response to this comment.  If you 
disagree, we will consider your explanation as to why our comment is inapplicable or a 
revision is unnecessary.  Please be as detailed as necessary in your explanation.  In our 
comment, we may ask you to provide us with supplemental information so we may better 
understand your disclosure.  After reviewing this information, we may raise additional 
comments. 
 
Form 10-K for the Fiscal Year Ended December 31, 2006 

1. As previously requested, please provide, in writing, a statement from the company 
acknowledging that: 

 
• the company is responsible for the adequacy and accuracy of the disclosure in 

the filing; 
 

• staff comments or changes to disclosure in response to staff comments do not 
foreclose the Commission from taking any action with respect to the filing; 
and 

 
• the company may not assert staff comments as a defense in any proceeding 

initiated by the Commission or any person under the federal securities laws of 
the United States. 
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* * * * * * * 
 

Please respond to this comment within 10 business days or tell us when you will 
provide us with a response.  Please submit all correspondence and supplemental materials 
on EDGAR as required by Rule 101 of Regulation S-T.  If you amend your filing(s), you 
may wish to provide us with marked copies of any amendment to expedite our review.  
Please furnish a cover letter that keys your response to our comment and provides any 
requested information.  Detailed cover letters greatly facilitate our review.  Please 
understand that we may have additional comments after reviewing any amendment and 
your response to our comment. 

 
You may contact David Edgar, Staff Accountant, at (202) 551-3459, or Christine 

Davis, Senior Staff Accountant, at (202) 551-3408 if you have any questions regarding 
comments on the financial statements and related matters.  Please address questions 
regarding all other comments to Hugh Fuller, Financial Analyst, at (202) 551-3853 or 
Barbara Jacobs, Assistant Director at (202) 551-3730.  If you need further assistance, you 
may contact me at (202) 551-3451.  

 
 
      Sincerely, 
 
 
 
      Mark Kronforst 

Accounting Branch Chief 
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